
Ginger Reime 

I am asking for your continued support to represent you as your Vice President.  I 

have had the honor and privilege to proudly serve as your HTA Vice President 

with integrity, pride and honesty.  I always work hard to represent all HTA 

members fairly and I continue to be approachable, understanding and foster 

positive relationships with all colleagues.  

I have proudly been working at Herricks for 25 years! I started my career at 

Denton Avenue back in 1999 and now I am currently at the middle school. 

Throughout my many years at Herricks, I have developed a clear sensitivity to all 

our members’ needs. When asked to represent and protect our members’ rights, I 

have done so without fear or reservation. For those who know me know that I am 

never afraid to express my members’ concerns.  I am passionate about helping 

others and I am dedicated to you.  

Throughout my journey at Herricks, I have served on various committees such as 

the Professional Negotiation Committee, Constitution Committee, Principal 

Interview Committee just to name a few.  I have also been an active Union 

Delegate and I have represented our HTA Union by attending NYSUT workshops 

to enhance my knowledge to continue to make our union stronger. Recently, I 

attended the Leadership Conference in Tarrytown and I also attended the RA in 

Albany.  I would like to continue to be active and visible as your Delegate to the 

NYSUT Representative Assembly and I would like the opportunity to serve as an 

AFT and NYSUT Delegate again. 

Herricks is a family, and we need to keep our family strong and united.  I strongly 

believe that I am the person who will always have the backs of our family.  I thank 

each of you for your continued support.  Together we will stand in unity, and 

together we will continue to be strong.  


